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MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Board of Trustees met for luncheon at the Davenport
Hotel, Tuesdsy, September 12th, 1933,

Present: Mr. Richard S. Munter, Mr. James P. Dillard, Mr.
Joel E. Ferris, and Mr. R. T. Hargreaves.

The minutes of the lzst meeting were read and approved.

BUILDING: Mr. Hargreaves reported that he had talked with
the three members of the Federal Public Works Board for
the State, Mr. C. W. Greenough, Mr. LeRoy LaFollette and
Mr. William Thompson, and they had all expressed themselves
as willing to support financially our application for
government aid in the building of a training school. He
had an interview with Mr. Dana, Reglonal Director, in
Portland, Oregon on August 19th, 1933.

On Monday of this week Mr. Hargreaves talked with Governor
Martin. The Governor said he inteded to propose a build-
ing program for the Educational Institution of approxi-
mately $1,000,000 to be financed out of the $10,000,000
Bond Issue. He had in mind $150,000 of State Funds and the
securing of $50,000 or 25% from the Federal Public Works
Board for Cheney, making a totsl of $200,000.

After some discussion it was decided to have plans drawn for
he training sec hool building and the estimates prepared.
ﬁr. George Rasque and Mr. Charles I. Carpenter were chosen
as the architects; the former to be the chief architect and
the latter to be his associate, the architects fees to be
five per cent. It was understood that in the event that the
building should not be built the architects would be paid
only for their labor and their plans.

The meeting adjourned at 13:20.

Acting Secretary
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Chairman, Board of Trustees
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